
From: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: 9/30/2013 4:06:39 PM 
To: Clanon, Paul (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: RE: What date was Peterman sworn in at the CPUC ? 

Thanks. 

From: Clanon, Paul [mailto:paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Monday, September 30, 2013 4:06 PM 
To: Cherry, Brian K 
Subject: Re: What date was Peterman sworn in at the CPUC ? 

Jan 15. 

On Sep 30, 2013, at 3:56 PM, "Cherry, Brian K" <6KC7@pge.com> wrote: 

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
http://www.pgl .toSg/ipgwJepBteas^^pglfacv/customer/ 
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